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It’s hard to believe that we only have one week left. We are really proud of how children
have shown kindness to one another over the last week or so. They really are great children.

On Tuesday, we plan to reward the children for all their hard work this year by providing a
Roller Disco involving scooters, lights and music for each class. We hope that the children
enjoy it and have fun!                
Have a super weekend.
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This week our class spotlight is on Year Four
 

Year 4 have been enjoying their learning this week. In English, the children have completed
their newspaper reports about their visit to the Jarman Centre. A particularly tricky task, as
they had to write in the third person and publish their reports using their computing skills.
In Maths, the children have been learning about data and how it is presented in pictograms,
bar charts and line graphs. They have also been learning how to plot points with increased
accuracy. The children have worked hard to develop their swimming skills this term and
have learnt how to stay safe in water. The children represented Ditton Lodge very
successfully at The Jarman Centre and have made the Year Four team very proud. Well
done Year 4, you are all superstars!
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This week our subject spotlight is Children’s University

Many of our Children’s University graduates attended an evening graduation ceremony at
Newmarket Academy last week. Awards were presented for children who had completed 30
hours (bronze award), 65 hours (silver award), 100 hours (gold award) and 130 hours
(bronze certificate). It was a wonderful opportunity to recognise and celebrate all the extra
activities these Year 4 and 5 children have been participating in beyond school. This was
our first year participating in Children’s University and it has been fantastic to see so
many children embracing it. We look forward to continuing to grow the programme and
seeing even more children graduate at the next ceremony.
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This week’s Year Group Attendance
Reception:  98.39%     Year 1 - 92.67%     Year 2 -  93.10%     

Year 3 - 94%     Year 4 - 96.33%    Year 5 - 97.78%   

Year 6 - 97.78%        Whole School Attendance - 95.72%
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Diary Dates
 

 

Monday 15th July - KS2 Sports Morning - 9.30 am
Tuesday 16th July - Roller Disco 

Wednesday 17th July - KS2 Performance - 1.30 pm 
Wednesday 17th July - KS2 Performance - 6.00 pm 

Wednesday 17th July - Year 6 Leavers Assembly - approx 7.30 pm
Thursday 18th July - Year 6 trip to Cambridge - all day
Thursday 18th July - End of Year Assembly - 2.45 pm 

Friday 19th July - last day of term 


